
Application for a new DCYA Reference for the purposes of applying for Learner Fund Bursary for Childminders 2019 only
This form must be completed by Childminders who intend to make an application for the Learner Fund Bursary for Childminders 2019 and sent from your local CCC to prog_applications@dcya.gov.ie  in advance of the application process being open on the 19th of August 2019. You will require this reference number in order to make an application.
The Learner Fund Bursary for Childminders application deadline is the 27th of September 2019.
SERVICE DETAILS

Name of Childminder Service

__________________________________________

Name of Childminder


__________________________________________
Address of Childminder 
Street 1



__________________________________________


Street 2



__________________________________________
Street 3 


 __________________________________________

County 



________________________Eircode___________________________
Contact Tel No of Childcare Facility (Landline) _____________________   Mobile   _________________________
Contact E-mail of Childcare Facility__________________________________

Tusla Registration Date__________________________________
PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND RETURN TO YOUR LOCAL CITY/COUNTY CHILDCARE COMMITTEE 
Please Note: When you receive your DCYA Reference Number please keep a record of this number in the event that you may require it for future use.
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